
 

    2047 Miranda Road, Mangatangi, RD3, Pokeno 2473, Phone: 09 232 7898, Mobile: 027 232 7892, Email: admin@mangatangi.school.nz 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents, Caregivers and Whānau, 

 

 

Thank you very much to those of you who are 

assisting us with our 2024 Strategic Plan by returning 

your comments in the shields. Feel free to remove 

your child’s name. Please return by this Friday, 

thanks. 
 

Wheels Week is proving a great success. Thanks to 

all the parents who dropped off the ‘wheels’. We 

have lots of happy children ‘wheeling’ around! 
 

Classes are practicing for their end of year items  for 

Prizegiving. I hope you are able to join us on 

Thursday 14th December at 12:30pm? 

 

Have a great week! 
 

Ngā mihi,   

Christine West 
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 MANGATANGI SCHOOL 

 ‘A thirst for learning’  

 

 

November 2023 

27th - 1st Dec  Wheels Week  

28th Franklin Basketball onsite 

29th Room 6 Class Trip 
 

December 2023 

1st Year 7 only Technology 

1st Year 8 students - Discovery Day at Hauraki    

           Plains College        

1st Scholastic Book Club Orders due  

4th Rooms 1 & 2 Beach Education trip to Waihi 

 Beach 

5th Franklin Basketball onsite 

6th Year 7/8 Technology (make up day) 

11th 1pm End of Year Music Concert  

12th Franklin Basketball onsite 

14th  12:30pm Prizegiving, & Final day for students 

 

Calendar 

 

END OF YEAR MUSIC 

CONCERT 

 

Mark it in your diaries! Our students who have been 

taking music lessons this year will be performing their 

end of year concert on Monday 11th December at 

1:00pm   Everyone is welcome. 

 

 

WHEELS WEEK IS ON! 

This is always such a popular week at school for 

the students so we are excited to be bringing it 

back this week!  A reminder of the “rules” are as 

follows: 

• Only non-motorised “wheels” are permitted 

such as bicycles, scooters, skateboards, 

roller skates and roller blades 

• You MUST wear a helmet and covered 

footwear (and any other appropriate safety 

gear you usually wear) whenever you are 

riding  

• Your “wheels” must be checked prior to 

bringing them to school to ensure they are 

safe and sound to ride 

• “Wheels” can be left here each night (locked 

in the classrooms).   

• No sharing of “Wheels” 

• Any questions, please contact the office 

 

2024 TERM DATES 

Term 1: 7th February - 12 April  

Term 2: 29 April – 05 July 

Term 3: 22 July - 27 September 

Term 4: 07 October - 20 December 
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           Today’s Game Times       Opposition 

Mangatangi Minis  (Years 1 - 3)    4:45pm, Field 5   Mangatangi Minions    

Mangatangi Minions (Years 1 - 3) Game 1 4:45pm, Field 5   Mangatangi Minis  

      Game 2 5:25pm, Field 7   Kere Kinas 

Mangatangi Machines (Years 4 - 6)   4:45pm, Field 6   Ngatea Storm 

Mangatangi Monsters (Years 6, 7 & 8)    3:25pm, Field 7   Ngatea Panthers 

 

We have also received confirmation of the playing fees and these are $10 per player.  Can you please make 

arrangements for this to be paid with cash or eftpos in the school office or online (12-3023-0387504-01 using 

your child’s name and Touch in the reference fields) as soon as possible.  Thank you to those who have 

already paid! 

END OF YEAR PRIZE GIVING 

Make a note in your calendars as our End of 

Year Prize Giving is fast approaching!   
  

Details are as follows: 

WHEN: Thursday 14th December 

TIME:  12:30pm  

WHERE: Mangatangi School  

 

Note, this is the is the  last day of school for the students 

 

THUMBS UP 
 

 To our wonderful teachers who are very busy 

collating data and writing reports for your 

children. 

 To the students who are also adding ‘student 

voice’ to their reports. 

 To the students who are respecting the 

“Wheels Week” rules so everyone has a good 

time and stays safe. 

 To the families who are putting the pool covers 

back on if they are the last to leave 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB  
 

The final issue of the Scholastic Book Club for 2023 

is out now!  Copies were sent home with the children 

last week.    

To ensure delivery before the end of the school year, 

orders must be in by this Friday 1st December.  If you 

are wanting to purchase anything as a gift, you are 

able to order online and select the “Gift” option.  The 

books are sent to school, but will be held in the office 

until you are able to collect them without being seen! 
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COMMUNITY NOTICES 
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